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Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Bank of England – Year 12 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Bank of England on Thursday, 14th November 
2024.  During this visit students will learn about the monetary policy which links to economics 
syllabus for year 12. 
 
Students will leave the school at 9.00am on Thursday, 14th November 2024 and travel by train 
to the Bank of England, students will be dismissed at 4.00pm and they will make their own way 
home from London. Students will be required to wear smart, professional dress. Students will 
require a packed lunch for this trip.  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend, please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay. 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
M Ahmed 
Head Of Learning - Year 12 & Business Teacher 


